AIR FORCE RESERVE COMMAND
Office of the Commander
ROBINS AFB GA 31098-1635

1 February 2018

Mr Richard Liekweg
Barnes Jewish Hospital
#1 Barnes Plaza

St. Louis Missouri 63110

Dear Mr Liekweg

Congratulations on your recent nomination for the Secretary of
Defense Employer Support Freedom Award. Your nomination places you
in a select group competing for the highest recognition given by the U.S.
Government to employers for their outstanding support of employees
serving in the Reserve.

Our Reserve Airmen balance civilian employment, military
service, and family. It is challenging, and supportive employers help set
the conditions for our Airmen’s success. Your nomination for the award
is evidence that your support of our phenomenal citizen Airmen goes
above and beyond. Thank you for making a difference in our Airmen’s
lives and the defense of our nation.

Sincerely

711& arns 7JITtrr
MARYANNE MILLE

Lieutenant General, USAF
Commander



